
As Jersey continues to tackle the challenges 
presented by the global Coronavirus pandemic, 	
the Sure Community Foundation has been hard at 
work supporting several of the island’s charities and 	
not-for-profits in their efforts to help the community.

We understand the importance of supporting the 
local community and, with some charities relying 
solely on donations and unpaid volunteers, we try to 
support as many as possible. 

The Sure Community Foundation in Jersey has made 
more than £30,000 in donations since its inception in 
2016 and during the pandemic the Foundation has 
made a commitment to support additional local 
charities and help those that need it most. 		
We’re proud to be able to support local organisations 
with fund-raising and financial donations. 

Christmas Treats
To provide an extra sparkle this Christmas, 

the Sure Foundation has donated 

Christmas selection boxes to Family 

Nursing & Home Care, Les Amis, Brighter 

Futures and Robin Ward. All of these 

fantastic organisations provide much 

needed relief across our Jersey 

community. which is why providing them 

with a sweet treat is the least we can do. 

To read more click here: 

https://www.brighterfutures.org.je/

https://www.fnhc.org.je/

https://www.lesamis.org.je/

Giving 
Back.

 charitable support became more
important than ever during the pandemic



Acorn Enterprises
Acorn, who has been supporting the local 

community and helping islanders with 

disabilities since 1991, offers employment 

training and support for people with a 

range of disabilities and enduring health 

conditions and who might otherwise 

struggle to find employment.

Crucial donation to 
Brighter Futures 
The Sure Community Foundation was 

pleased to donate 12 mobile phones to 

Brighter Futures’ Keyworkers who provide 

round the clock support to families in 

Jersey facing significant challenges. 		

The charity offers support alongside a 

number of free programmes and services 

to aid parents and carers. The donation of 

12 new phones enables the charity to get 

one step closer to its aims. 

The Salvation Army
Christmas is a merry occasion but 

sometimes it’s easy to forget many in 

Jersey aren’t experiencing the same 

festive feeling. As such, we made a £1,000 

donation to the Salvation Army in the form 

of a £500 cheque and a £500 donation 

which was spent on foodbank treats to 

bring some smiles over the 	

celebration period. 

Movember 
Five employees from the Jersey office 

(Edmund O’Brien, Balvinder Bolla, 

Christopher Szulc, Michael Ovens and 

Eduardo Wilson) all took part in Movember 

and raised £155 for Men’s Health. 

Movember is the leading charity changing 

the face of men’s health on a global scale. 

By focusing on mental health and suicide 

prevention, prostate cancer and testicular 

cancer, the charity funds ground-breaking 

projects across the world to change the 

way men in need are treated and 

supported.

If you would like to get in touch  
with us about a charitable or  
community project, contact  

CommunityFoundation@sure.com

The Foundation was 
pleased to provide 
social enterprise and 
local charity Acorn 
Enterprises with a 
£2,000 donation


